
From: Hilton, Keenan
To: Richardson, Michael
Subject: Fw: Millimeter wave transmission
Date: Thursday, April 21, 2022 2:54:47 PM

From: Matthew Gagliardi <biglagoonglass@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 4:19 PM
To: Hilton, Keenan <KHilton@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: Millimeter wave transmission
 
Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or
opening attachments.

      Hi ; I am writing to voice my concerns about the build out of the 5G infrastructure and the
harmful health effects associated with millimeter wave.  This technology has not been adequately
tested and has potential devastating effects on living beings and systems. I strongly advocate for a
moratorium on this technology while further testing is necessary and more benign solution to solving
the bandwidth problem become more apparent.   Thanks!                      Matthew Gagliardi

Sent from my iPhone
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